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Friday 17th June 2022 

The Last Wild 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to announce that rehearsals are underway for the fantastic Year 6 production. This 

year, we can reveal that Year 6 will be performing a musical rendition of ‘The Last Wild’, a book they 

have read this year in class. The acting, singing and dancing talent that features is truly contagious and 

we promise that it will be a roaring success! 

The production will take place across two showings, the first on Wednesday 6th July at 5.00pm and 

the second on Thursday 7th July at 1.30pm. Please only attend one performance. Tickets will go on 

sale on Monday 20th June at a cost of £2 each. This will include admission as well as a drink and some 

snacks to enjoy during the performance. You will be able to purchase a maximum of two tickets. It is 

compulsory that every child attends and participates in this as it is a crucial part of being a team player 

in Year 6. Completing the Year 6 production by showing loyalty and commitment throughout are 

important life skills for our pupils to learn. Furthermore, this is an exciting opportunity that will provide 

our pupils with memories to cherish for a lifetime. 

We will be holding an extra rehearsal after school from 3:00pm until 4:30pm on Wednesday 29th 

June. If you usually collect your child from school, please ensure you are able to collect them at 4:30pm 

on both of these days. 

On the day of the evening performance (Wednesday 6th July), we will keep the children in school after 

the school day finishes and provide them with an evening meal before the performance. Please collect 

them after the show has finished at 7pm. 

Lastly, we do ask each pupil to provide some of their costume and we as a school can provide some of 

the more complex pieces and props. Please see the required costume list overleaf. Once your child 

has their costume ready, they can bring it into school in a named carrier bag, which they should keep 

on their peg. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing you at the show! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 team 


